
Dear Parents, 

Autumn is truly upon us! We have had another wonderful 

week celebrating Harvest, 

baking and completing some 

fantastic artwork.    

 

Harvest 

Thank you to all of those who attended out Harvest  

service on Thursday.  Well done to Year 2 who did a 

beautiful job of leading our worship.   

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all of the kind donations for Middlewich 

Food Bank.  You have made a huge difference! 

Rose Queen Charity Walk 

On the 29th October or Rose Queen, Millie Allen, and 

her attendants will be taking part in a sponsored walk 

for her chosen charity Cancer Research.  They will be 

walking from Millie's house in Sandbach to Brereton  

Primary School and back 

(approximately 8mile). If you 

would like to sponsor them please 

follow the link below to their Just 

Giv ing  page .  Thank  you !  

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/

sally-allen5  

Reflection 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country 

Well done to all of the children who took part in the 

Holmes Chapel Cross Country competition.  Everyone 

showed great perseverance.  A particular well done to 

Y5/6 boys who came home with a trophy! 

 

 

 

 

PE Kits 

We have noticed a number of children do not have their 

PE kits in school.  Ideally, they should be in school every 

day as doing PE in school uniform is not ideal! 

Lost Property 

Please could you check that you have the correct  

jumper/cardigan. We have a number of missing items 

that are named. Please, please, please label all your  

uniform. We are unable to return lost items to their 

owners if they are not named. 

 

Dates 

Delamere Forest Trip Year 3 - Friday 12th October 

Parent Consultations - Week Commencing Monday 22nd 

October 

Inset Day - Friday 26th October  

Remembrance Service—Friday 9th November 2pm 

Open Morning (Rec 2019) - Wednesday 21st November 

Reception Nativity - Friday 7th December 9am 

Y1/2 Nativity - Tuesday 11th December 2pm/6pm 

 

 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 5th October 2018 
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